South Cowichan Pickleball Club
Minutes for meeting held on Tuesday July 29th @ 1pm via Teams.

Member attendees:  Becky Warrington, Heather Lavender, Debbie Matheson, Cindy Paquette
1.  Call to order 
2. Land Acknowledgement 
3. Approval of previous minutes (June 25, 2025) 
4. Update on Shed construction and equipment for shed
	As of the time of the meeting, Becky was waiting to hear back from KP Manager, Kim Liddle
5. Review of event schedules and changes required  
· The Monday open play event that we have been organizing as an “extra,” but is not part of our allotted club time from KP, is not seeing large numbers. Thus, we will discontinue the practice of organizing this event.
· Tuesday Round Robins The 3.5+ is usually full although it was short a player this week. The up to 3.25 is showing increasing numbers and had 16 this past week.
· Wednesday Round Robins will remain as is with three courts for women and one court for men.
· Thursday Ladder continues to be a very popular event. Skills and Drills also has a good turnout.
· Friday’s King Court continues.
· Saturday Mixed Doubles was cancelled a week ago due to usually only one of the partner events filling on Saturday mornings and in anticipation of lower numbers with the Shawnigan Splash being held. An individual round robin was offered instead. While numbers were initially low, they increased to 14 on the day of the event. The same pair of events, that is, Partner Play and an individual round robin will be offered this upcoming week. As of the writing of these minutes, there is a waitlist for the Partner Play and six signed up for the Round Robin.
·  We’ll continue to monitor all events.  
6. Cindy provided an update on clinic registration. One opening remains. 
7.  National Pickleball Day discussion and delegation of duties.
Meeting 1:14 to 2:30 via Teams

***Last chance meeting to be held at Kava (formerly Brugos) 10:30 on Tuesday


